

Sussex County Technical School PTA 105 North Church Road • Sparta NJ 07871

March 4, 2024

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 6, 2024 – May 10, 2024

Dear SCTS Parents and Guardians,

Each year the PTA strives to provide our Sussex Tech teachers with a celebration during Teacher Appreciation Week, the first full week in May, to thank them for making a positive difference in our school and our children's lives throughout the school year.

We are looking to you, the parents, and guardians, to help us continue this tradition and provide a celebration luncheon for the teachers. Please consider contributing \$5, \$10, or some other amount you can afford to make this a nice event for our teachers. Any amount you can contribute will be greatly appreciated. Donations will be collected through May for the event.

Kindly use the link below to make your contribution with PayPal, or a credit/debit card, with PayPal's SSL-secure Internet gateway. Please comment Teacher Appreciation in the note section. If you would prefer to send in a monetary donation, checks can be made out to Sussex Tech PTA and sent into the main office in an envelope labeled "Sussex Tech PTA".

Thank you in advance for your participation and making this event truly special for our teachers!

Sincerely,

Donna Linzalone PTA President

Email us at sctsptapresident@gmail.com

Make your donation securely and instantly with PayPal.

Make a Donation